
 

 

Effective July 1st, 2011 
 

As a cost saving measure, the City of San Pablo’s Administrative 
Offices at Alvarado Square will be closed Fridays. 

 

NEW EXTENDED HOURS* 
Monday thru Thursday, 7:30 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Open during lunch time 
 
 

*With the exception of the San Pablo Senior Center, Youth Services, Public Works and Police Patrol 

Services.  Recreation will be open Fridays with limited services. Please visit www.sanpabloca.gov 

for specific service hours. 
 

 

For more information, please call (510) 215-3000. 
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